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23/03/2023  12:48:352023/0518/P WREP David Metz I live at 32C Laurier Road, the ground floor flat adjacent to the Church Hall. My back garden is separated by a 

fence from the side passage forming part of the Hall premises. The gate to this passage is at present 

continuous with the front elevation, but it is proposed to set this back, although to where is hard to judge from 

the plans submitted. For security, this gate should not be further back than the end of the side wall of my flat.
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